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Submissions sought for a new Art in City Hall exhibit 

Northfield, MN (December 6, 2022)   

The Northfield Arts and Culture Commission invites artists to submit artwork on the theme of 
“Renewal” by Tuesday, January 3, 2023 for the 2023 Art in City Hall exhibit. 

“As we move through this space from the time of the pandemic to the world after, we would like 
to acknowledge this shared experience through an exhibit of collected works for Art in City Hall,” 
shared the Arts & Culture Commission. “We hope to feature artworks that reflect this sense of 
movement through this time and lead us to a future time of renewal in Northfield. Artists should 
feel free to submit work that broadly reflects any aspect of renewal: reclamation, refilling, or 
repetition.” 

Selected works will be on display from January 17, 2023 through the end of the year in City Hall. 
There will be an opening reception on February 13 from 5 to 6 p.m. in the Council Chambers of 
City Hall, 801 Washington Street. 

More information can be found online at northfieldmn.gov/ArtInCityHall 
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